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WESTERN POLITICAL SCIENCE ASSOCIATION
4211 Corona Way
Sacramento, CA 95864 Telephone: (916) 486-1551

Dear Prospective Sponsor:

The Western Political Science Association (WPSA) invites you to participate in
the 2015Annual Meeting in Las Vegas, Nevada from April 2 to 4, 2015. You

will join political scientists and practitioners from all around the country and
internationally to be a part of the many special events at the 2015Annual Meeting.

The WPSA is non-profit organization devoted to promoting the study and teaching
of government and politics, to foster research on politics and policy issues, and to
facilitate the discussion of public affairs. It is one of the largest regional
professional associations for political scientists working in research, academia,
consulting, government, and private enterprise. The WPSA Annual Meeting draws
more than 1,200 attendees for three days of research presentations, panels,
roundtables, and special programs.

Your support of the WPSA Annual Meeting will reach members from all facets of
the political science community. There are a variety of sponsorship packages
available to help your organization highlight its products, services, and unique
features. Packages may include ad space and flyer inserts in our conference
program; sponsorship signage, including at our key events; and acknowledgement
of your support on our web site along with links to your web page. Whether you
hope to target academic faculty, graduate students, or any other group, we can
create a sponsorship package to meet your needs.

To secure your sponsorship, please send a message to Richard Clucas and Elsa
Favila at our respective email addresses below. WPSA will contact you to
develop your sponsorship package. Please note that sponsorship will not be
guaranteed until a signed contract and payment are received.

Please visit http://wpsa.research.pdx.edu/meet/ for more information on the 2014
WPSA Annual Meeting in Seattle. Your support is vital to the success of our
organization and for the health of non-partisan research and education in politics
and government.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Sincerely,

Richard Clucas
Executive Director, Western Political Science Association

hprc@pdx.edu

Elsa Favila
Associate Director, Western Political Science Association
favilaej@csus.edu
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